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Powell, Brandon, EMNRD

From: Busse, Dollie L [Dollie.L.Busse@conocophillips.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2008 10:15 AM

To: Powell, Brandon, EMNRD; Busse, Dollie L; Mark Kelly; Robert Switzer; Sherrie Landon
Cc: sconsulting.eric@gmail.com; jdritt@aol.com; Chavez, Virgil E; GRP:SJBU Production

Foreman; GRP:SJBU Production Leads; Kramme, Jeff L; Blair, Maxwell O; Blakley, Maclovia;
Clark, Joan E; Farrell, Juanita R; Finkler, Jane; Maxwell, Mary Alice; McWilliams, Peggy L;
Seabolt, ElImo F

Subject; Clean Up Notice - Marshall 1F
Importance: High
Attachments: Marshall 1F pdf

J.D. Ritter Construction will move a tractor to the Marshall 1F on Friday afternoon, July 25, to start the
reclamation process. Please contact Eric Smith (608-1387) if you have any questions or need additional
information.

Thanks!
Dollie

Network #: 10199648 (NANN)

Operator: Burlington Resources

Legals: 660" FNL, 660" FWL
Section 14, T27N, ROwW

Unit Letter 'D' (NVWNW)
San Juan County, NM

Lease: NMSF-078357
API #: 30-045-34423
Surface/Minerals: BLM/BLM

<<Marshall 1F.pdf>>

Dollie L. Busse
ConocoPhillips Company-SJBU
Construction Technician

Project Development
505-324-6104

505-599-4062 (fax)
Dollie.L.Busse@conocophillips.com
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